
 
 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
MEETING DATE: September 8, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report MAAC11-012 

Peterborough Museum & Archives: “In the Spotlight” 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to advise Committee that Sustainable Peterborough will make a presentation at 
the September 8, 2011, Museum & Archives Advisory Committee meeting regarding 
Peterborough’s Sustainability Plan “In the Spotlight”. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report MAAC11-012 dated September 8, 2011, of the Museum Director, as 
follows: 
 
That the presentation by Sustainable Peterborough be received for information. 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 

Under the leadership of the Greater Peterborough Area Economic Development 
Corporation (GPA EDC), the City of Peterborough, County of Peterborough along with 
its eight member townships, and Curve Lake and Hiawatha First Nations, is in the 
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process of developing a community sustainability plan.  The plan aims to balance 
economic, social, and environmental priorities across the entire region.   
 
Further information is available on the project website www.sustainablepeterborough.ca 
 
The Sustainable Peterborough planning process is being led by Lura Consulting, a 
respected leader in collaborative community sustainability planning with over 35 years 
of experience.   
 

 
SUMMARY 
 
Peterborough’s Sustainability Plan, known as Sustainable Peterborough, is currently in 
development.    
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
 
 
Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Susan Neale, M.A., H.B.Sc., B.Ed. 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext. 2471 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: sneale@peterborough.ca 
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